
This Thursday February 14th, students will have the opportunity
 to purchase some cool Valentine’s Day swag.  
Money raised will go towards the School Council’s ongoing 
efforts for enhancements at the school and in the classrooms. 
Items include things such as pencils, stickers & notebooks and 
will be sold for $1 or $2.

Dance-A-Thon


